
From The Editors

Dear Colleagues,

Welcome to the fourth issue of the Journal of Entrepreneurship and 
Innovation Management (JEIM). In this issue we have four re-
search papers on the topics of the innovation and entrepreneur-

ship: innovation and consumption, innovation and financing, innovative work 
behavior, stakeholders and innovation system. We believe that these research 
papers will be very helpful for the further research papers. 

We thank each of you for submitting your papers and following the Journal 
of Entrepreneurship and Innovation Management. Also thanks our reviewers for 
their endless effort and time during the peer review process. Without their help, 
it wouldn’t be possible to bring this issue onto your table and/or screen. 

In parallel to our publishing policy the each paper and the entire issue is 
available through the journal website, including the past issues. 

We are hoping that this issue will help many of us to extend our understand-
ing of the covered topics and also will create a based of further research papers. 
Wish you a nice summertime and looking forward to receive your papers for 
next issues. 

Best Regards

	

	 Assoc. Prof.  Cevahir UZKURT

	 Editor-in Chief


